
 

----Original Message---- 

from:  XXX YYY <xxx@yyy.zzz>  

to:  Managing Editor  

date:  Fri, Mar 8, 2013 at 3:13 PM 

subject:  Re: Request for final decision for manuscript number 2012 PRRI 2945

 

Dear Managing Editor, ZZZ, 

 

Thanks for your email and please see below my comments. 

 

In……………. [Sentence deleted to avoid personal communication] The language and presentation are 

crucial parts in any paper submissions and even more so in a journal publication. In order to have good 

quality and reputation of the journal, the submitted papers not only should be of good technical quality 

but also nicely written and presented.  

 

Although the main comments of the reviewers are tackled in the revised paper, there are some 

grammatical and spelling errors. In addition, the authors should leave spaces between the references 

numbers and the words; for example simulation[6] in page 2 should be simulation [6], and also check 

the line spacing between references in the reference section. My advise that these points to be 

corrected by the author before final submission to the journal.  

 

Final decision for manuscript number 2012 PRRI 2945: Minor Revision.  

The grammatical and spelling errors, and presentation concerns, mentioned above be corrected by 

the author before final submission to the journal. For language matters, I advise the authors to have 

the manuscript checked by somebody more familiar with the English Language. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. XXX YYY 

Note: Modification was done in this email ONLY to hide the identity.  


